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Dear Patients and Families:

We regret to inform you that effective December 20, 2024 Avon Pediatrics, LLC will be closing
and that we will no longer be available to take care of your child’s medical needs after that
date.

We are closing the practice due to following reasons.

Dr. Perks has decided to make a career change to pediatric urgent care after 26 years at Avon
Pediatrics. As he embarks on this new and exciting opportunity, he is grateful for the trust
placed in him by so many families. It has been his honor and privilege to care for your children
and witness their growth and development through the years.

After much contemplation and with many mixed emotions, Dr. Brown has decided to retire.
He wants to thank you for entrusting him with the medical care of your children for the past
33 years. Dr. Brown has enjoyed a very rewarding career watching your children grow up and
more recently seeing some of our past patients as parents themselves. He and his wife are
looking forward to traveling to spend more time with their three children, relatives and friends.

APRN Sarah Needham has accepted a position at Pedicorp, PC located at 345 N Main Street,
Suite 248, West Hartford. She will be happy to continue seeing any patients who choose to see
her at her new location.

Please arrange to have another medical provider take care of your children. We will provide you
with a list of local pediatricians whom we recommend. You may also use your insurance
company’s provider directory for assistance. Contact our office before December 20, 2024 by
emailing avonpediatricsrecords@gmail.com with your children’s names and dates of birth to
obtain your medical records so that you may personally take them to your new physician. If you
have any further questions, call us at (860) 676-1111.

Thank you for allowing us to be your physicians for so many years. We greatly appreciate the

opportunity that you have given us to serve as your pediatricians. We wish you all the best for
your future health and happiness.

Yours very truly,

szeven hrown, MD Kenneth Perks, MD



